
Thank You! 

July 2018 

Dear Pamela, 

It's quite emotional when you get a note from a parent, telling you that 

because of the special he lp at school that their chi ld is getting, the child is a new 

child •· happy, more confident. 

Maybe you hallen't-<eceived a noteJ ike..thaL But you $hould ! Because the 
special help at our wonderful Jewish day schools wou ld not happen without you! 

You are making a powerful difference for these children. You are giving them 
confidence in themselves. And you are easing the strain on the lives of the parents, who 
feel helpless and drained. You are transforming their lives. This is not an exaggeration! 
THANK YOU! 

And for t he families that can't afford even the minimum tuition they're ob ligated 
to pay, you are their savior. Schools could not help those parents without your help. The 
money needs to come from somewhere. Teachers need to get paid as do mortgages, 
repairs and all that good stuff. You know what I mean. 

Yes, it's you, together with our large family of loving Yidden, who care about all 
the £hildren, and our fellow Jews, regardless of what school they attend. You are making 
it happen. And it's you who makes G-d proud of His children . It's also you who makes 
me proud to be part of such a great community. 

With your continued partnership we all win, keeping our community strong! 

I know you get a lot of requests for help. There is so much need out there and 
not enough funds to help everyone. That's why I really appreciate what you've 
done ... helping one more child is huge for that child and that family. 
G-d Bless You! 

Thank You for trusting and allowing Kehillah Fund to put your Jewish values to 
work . 

~he ~I; l;{ nd~am 



THANK YOU for equipping us 
with a joyful, knowledge-filled 

JEWISH FUTURE! 
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